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July 2023 

Dear Praying Friend of CEF, 

Thank you for your partnership with us through prayer.  Due to the busy summer 

season, we send only prayer calendars (no newsletter) for July and August. 

Do you ever get "stuck " in your prayers- not knowing what to say, or find yourself 

repeating the same words?  Because that can happen to me, I find it helpful to 

pray God's Word back to Him.  Sometimes I remind God of a promise He made 

when I am asking Him to keep that promise.  Sometimes I take the words of a 

psalm or a prayer and make them my prayer for my situation.  This is the reason 

that on the prayer calendar, some days there are just verses.  I encourage you to 

pray those verses back to God.  I have also included a verse for each week of camp.  

Would you use that verse to pray for that camp?  Maybe God will give you some 

other verses to pray.  If you would like to share with me any verses that you are 

praying for CEF, please email me at cefmccarthy@gmail.com. 

I love to see God moving through our prayers.  Thank you for praying through the 

summer with us! 

Linda McCarthy 
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